
Our Welcome Back Safety Protocol  

❖ Welcome back to our in-person services. 

❖ Masks are required. 

❖ Social distancing is optional. Please notify the ushers upon arrival if you 

prefer to be seated in the social distance section. 

❖ All air filters in the facility have been changed for optimal air circulation. 

❖ Food items offered during our outdoor fellowship time will be 

prepackaged. 

❖ We ask that if you are not feeling well that you remain at home and plan 

to attend when you are feeling better. 
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